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6R (18) (Sze Cheuk Ting) 

14th December, 2022 

Dear Principal Lo, 

 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help a local 

charity called Impact HK to raise money for the homeless people.  We 

think our ideas will help solve some problems for the street sleepers there. 

 

In Hong Kong, some people end up on the streets because there is a chronic 

shortage of affordable housing.  The street sleepers suffer a lot because 

they do not have enough hygienic products, sleeping bags and clothing.  

Some suffer from physical or mental illnesses because street sleepers have 

very little knowledge to seek suitable social welfare for themselves. 

 

We want to hold a Kindness Walk by helping to deliver the daily 

necessities to the homeless in Wan Chai.  We would also like to 

encourage students and parents to shop at their online store for Christmas. 

 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Wesley Sze 

Chairman of the Student Union 

 


